From: Brearley JP, Paul <Paul.Brearley.jp@ejudiciary.net>

Sent: 17 August 2021 12:26

To: elmc < elmc@eastlancsmasons.org.uk >

Cc: <u>ian.macneill@virginmedia.com</u>

Subject: Re: GM Magistrates Association Branch

Dear Mr Northcott,

Apologies for the delay in contacting you in respect of the recent ELMC donation of £2000.

I had the great pleasure in accepting the presentation cheque from Sir David Trippier at the event at Hemsley Hall.

The money will be used to facilitate the delivery of the Round Midnight Theatre in Education, multi award winning virtual reality production of 'Virtual Decisions', arrangements have been made with Waterhead Academy in Oldham and I am still to identify a school primary or secondary in Bolton but rest assured that this knife crime prevention initiative will be fully utilised.

I would like to thank you and the ELMC for your continued support for the work we are doing within Greater Manchester.

All best regards

Paul

Paul Brearley JP Chairman Greater Manchester Magistrates Association Branch

Tel: 01565 872445 [H] 07825 177441 [M]

I am raising awareness: My personal pronouns are: he/him

Chairman: Greater Manchester Bench